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WHAT:    Regional Data Dissemination Forum 

WHEN:    Thursday, 05 June 2025, 9:00 AM 

WHERE:  Ruby Hall 1 and 2, Third Floor, Grand Xing Imperial Hotel, 

                 Iloilo City   

 

The Philippine Statistics Authority Regional Statistical Services Office VI  

(PSA RSSO VI) announces the conduct of the Regional Data Dissemination Forum 

on the Results of the 2024 FLEMMS in Western Visayas. 

 

The 2024 Functional Literacy, Education and Mass Media Survey (FLEMMS) 

is one of the designated statistical activities for critical policy and decision-making by 

the government per Executive Order No. 352. It is the main source of basic and 

functional literacy statistics in the Philippines, which are essential in achieving the 

targets outlined in the Philippine Development Plan 2023-2028 Chapter 2- Promote 

Human and Social Development, and the Sustainable Development Goal 4- Ensure 

inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities 

for all. 

 

Chief Statistical Specialist Marlene Y. Alviar of PSA RSSO VI will present the 

highlights on Basic and Functional Literacy and Statistical Specialist II  

Miguel S. Gallego on Mass Media Exposure. Representatives from  

Department of Education VI (DepEd VI) and Department of Economy, Planning, and 

Development VI (DEPDev VI) will act as discussants to provide insights on the 

implication of the 2024 FLEMMS results. 

 

Highlights of the report will be posted all throughout the duration of the news 

conference and will be live streamed on the PSA Region VI official Facebook Page at 

facebook.com/psa6govph. 

 

 

PSA RSSO VI to Conduct the Regional Data Dissemination Forum  

on the Results of the 2024 Functional Literacy and Mass Media 

Survey (FLEMMS) in Western Visayas 
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For further inquiries, please contact Arjay T. Villasante at telephone number  

(033) 335-0907 and email address rsso06socd@psa.gov.ph. 

 
 
 
 
NELIDA C. AMOLAR  
(Chief Statistical Specialist)  
Officer-in-Charge 
PSA RSSO VI  
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